
FRESHER PARTY (Dated 13th September 2024) FOR PG STUDENTS (M.Sc. Zoology, Batch 

2024-2026) 

The department recently organized a vibrant and engaging fresher party to warmly welcome the new 

batch of students (M.Sc. Zoology, Batch 2024-2026). The fresher party for the juniors turned out to 

be a grand success, with senior students warmly welcoming their juniors and inviting the faculty 

members to join in the celebration. The event showcased a variety of performances, including 

energetic dances, melodious songs, and entertaining skits, performed by both juniors and seniors, 

creating a lively and enjoyable atmosphere.  

The highlight of the event was the presence of the Head of Department (HOD), who praised the 

efforts and coordination of the senior students for organizing such a memorable event. The HOD, in 

her speech, emphasized the importance of maintaining a healthy and inclusive environment in the 

department, where respect, collaboration, and mutual support are key values. 

The HOD also took the opportunity to acknowledge the contributions of the faculty, recognizing that 

their guidance plays a pivotal role in shaping the academic and personal growth of the students. 

Additionally, the HOD highlighted the often-overlooked contributions of non-teaching staff, 

mentioning that they are the backbone of the department, ensuring its smooth functioning and success. 

The event concluded with a lunch, where students, faculty, and non-teaching staff gathered to share 

a meal, further strengthening the bond within the department and fostering a sense of community and 

togetherness. 

  

 

 


